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End of Life Notification EOL21.030 

220m 10G SFP+ Multi Mode 10GBASE-LRM 
FTLX1371 variants 

 
This document is an End-of-Life Notification (EOL) for II-VI’s variant 220m 10G SFP+ Multi 
Mode transceivers. 
 

Affected Part Numbers and Recommended Replacement Part Numbers 
The II-VI part numbers affected by this EOL notice are as follows: 
 

II-VI EOL Part Number 
Suggested  

Replacement 

FTLX1371D3BCL None 

FTLX1371D3BCLxxx None 
 

 

Reason for Discontinuation 
The laser used in this product is of limited supply and the low demand for this module 
does not justify redesign with a new laser. 
 
End of Life Dates 
All last time buy purchase orders must be received by May 30th, 2022. 
The last time shipment date will be August 30th, 2022, or earlier.   
 

Order Acceptance/Change Conditions 
Any orders for the discontinued products listed above with a requested ship date after May 
30th, 2022 will be non-cancelable and non-returnable (NCNR). The words “non-cancelable, 
non-returnable” must be clearly indicated on these orders. These orders cannot be 
changed, rescheduled, or cancelled.   
 

RMA Replacements 
After May 30th, 2022, II-VI reserves the right to replace any of the discontinued products 
listed above returned under RMA (Return Material Authorization) with either any remaining 
modules in II-VI stock or with a credit, at II-VI’s discretion. 
 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. Please do not hesitate to 
call on your local distributor, rep, or local II-VI sales manager for any additional information 
you need. 
 

For More Information please contact your local II-VI representative, or  
II-VI Incorporated 
375 Saxonburg Boulevard 
Saxonburg, PA  16056 

photonics.sales@ii-vi.com  

www.ii-vi.com 


